

6 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Outwood Academy City Fields

Warmfield View, Wakefield, West Yorkshire, WFI 4SF Tel: +44(0)1924 298752 Fax: +44(0)1924 207310

Web: www.cityfields.outwood.com Email: enquiries@cityfields.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Michelle Colledge-Smith

VIRTUAL YEAR 6 OPEN EVENT 2020

We are thrilled to invite you to our virtual Year 6 Open Event this year.

Unfortunately, due to the current Coronavirus restrictions, we are disappointed that we are not able to open our school buildings for you to have a look around in person, however, we have tried our best to give you a flavour of Outwood Academy City Fields.

Please log onto our Academy website, https://sites.google.com/cityfields.outwood.com/oacityfields/home to have a look at our Virtual Year 6 Open Event which goes live on Tuesday 6 October.

We understand that choosing a secondary school is a crucial point in your child's education and we hope that our virtual event will give you all the information you need to help you make that decision. However, if you do have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Michelle Colledge-Smith

Principal